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SAFETY BOFILCE

After recent incidents where connector links manufactured from
various types of rigging line have failed during deployment,
these links are now banned in their present form.

Any equipment that has this type of line attachment must have the
links replaced with a suitable type of metal connector link.

Mick Thurman
CHAIRMAN RIGGERS
COMMITTEE

26th February 1988

41.



